From: Bob Walt
To: Luckett, Jay P

Subject: 400 Shelby Station Drive Case No. 21-DDP-0110

Date: Tuesday, February 22, 2022 3:35:57 PM

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe

Dear Mr. Luckett,

As a resident of Metro Louisville adversely affected by the above planned development, I respectfully request that the Office of Planning and Design Services not approve the plan to be presented at its March 3, 2022 meeting. Specifically, I request that the current Binding Element #6 of the development plan, which states the density limit of the original development approved in 2009 of 62 patio homes, not be lifted. A few weeks ago, the developer meet with affected neighbors and shared a plan that appears to now have changed significantly. I invested a large amount of my savings in my home and this revised project plan will negatively impact me as well as my neighbors.

Thank you for taking my position into consideration. I will join the March 3rd meeting virtually.

Robert Walt 317 Barcelona Drive Louisville, KY 40245

E-mail: bobwalt1248@gmail.com